
 

Howa Sangyo Co., Ltd. announces that it will relocate its Fukuyama Branch and begin operations at the new 
address on March 24. 
The relocation is intended to accommodate the expansion of business at the Fukuyama Branch. We aim to 
streamline operations and boost productivity by separating the office from the warehouse and providing 
sufficient space for business discussions and meetings. 

 
This relocation will renew the resolve of our employees to improve our services through attentive sales activities. 
 
 
 Overview of Fukuyama Branch 

Location  4F Asahiseimei Fukuyama Bldg, 1-5-22 Irifunecho, Fukuyama-shi, Hiroshima 
Access   ・16-minute walk from Fukuyama Station on the JR San-yō Line 

    ・10-minute drive from Fukuyama-Higashi IC on the San-yō Expressway 
Start date   March 24, 2025 
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